
To: Agnew, Dianna[DAgnew@idem.IN.gov]
From: DWBMGR
Sent: Tue 6/18/2024 10:58:52 AM 
Subject: FW: IN5253007 Precautionary Boil Order Issued 6.17.204
Received: Tue 6/18/2024 10:58:54 AM 

 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Roger Svendsen
 
Indiana CMDP Administrator
IDEM Drinking Water Branch
100 N. Senate Ave. MC 66-34
Indianapolis, IN 46204
 
Phone:  317-234-7455  Fax:  317-234-7455
 
Routine Drinking Water Test Results submitted to IDEM Drinking Water Branch can be viewed on-line by clicking the link below:
https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
 
 
 
From: SMWA Office <office@southernmonroewater.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 6:25 PM
To: DWBMGR <DWBMGR@idem.IN.gov>
Subject: IN5253007 Precautionary Boil Order Issued 6.17.204
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. ****

1. Advisory Issued 6-17-2024 / main break
2. PWSID IN5253007 Southern Monroe Water Authority 
3. Residential customers affected- 31
4. Commercial customers affected - 0
5. Areas affected- customers on the right hand side of S. Zikes Rd. even addresses 7220 through 7440. The following customers on 
E. Smithville Rd. 300,368,370,380,388, 390 and 400. 
6. Cause- main break
7.  Main repair in progress 
8. BWA estimated cancellation- 48 hours once service is restored
9. Customer instructions- Please boil all water intended for cooking and drinking for 5 minutes prior to 
consumption until notified approximately 48 hours.
10. Contact person- Ted Prince 812-361-5734

https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
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